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You Tube Video 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ver been in a YouTube video!   Well, now is your chance!                    

Men in Early Childhood-Colorado is looking to create a Youtube video. What will 

the video consists of? For all the details about this community video, and how you 

can participate, go to our website, www.mec-colorado.org, look for the Youtube Video 

Link.  
 

Check Us Out 

 

Men in Early Childhood was featured on the website, www.menteach.org, a website for 

both woman and man seeking information and resources about men teaching: 

 

Here is the link from the website, featuring our music events with fathers: 

 

http://www.menteach.org/news/men_in_early_childhood_colorado 

 

Recent Presentations: 

Representatives for Men in Early Childhood-Colorado recently spoke at Early Childhood 

conferences, specifically: National Association for the Education of Young Children 

Annual Conference and Expo and Head Start Parent Conference and Family Engagement 

Institute. 

If you would like a Men in Early Childhood-Colorado representative to speak at your 

association/organization meeting, or an ECE conference, please contact us at 

meccolorado@gmail.com and we would be happy to discuss further details with you. 
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Future Happening/Activities with MEC 
 

 In our January newsletter, look for information about our Spring 2013 conference 

related to men in Early Childhood. 

 Future Social Events will be discussed at the January meeting!  

 A current flyer discussing the benefits of having males work in ECE is available 

on our website, www.mec-colorado.org. In our January meeting, we will evaluate 

the community response from this flyer and see evaluate further action.  

 

Men in Early Childhood-Colorado 

The mission of Men in Early Childhood-Colorado is to acknowledge the 
importance and achievements of male educators in the field of Early Childhood 
by providing support, advocacy, and educational opportunities. Our focus will be 
on creating a support network that strengthens the community of men serving 
young children in Colorado.  

www.mec-colorado.org 

Mailing address: 
Men in Early Childhood 
c/o Soren Gall 
7785 13th Ave 
Denver, CO 80220 
 
Monetary Donation address: 
Check made to: Colorado Head Start Association, footnote Men in Early 
Childhood 
Colorado Head Start Association 
P.O. Box 7371 
Loveland, CO 80537 

 Although we are currently not a 501 ec organization, Colorado Head Start 
Association is on our fiscal agent. 
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